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The Golden Quill 

Collie’s Garden Party 

Congratulations to the students in K

-1-2 on completing the Collie’s 

Garden Party online research 

project last term. They discovered 

that the 10 mini-beasts who were 

invited to sleep over were: cicada, 

worm, red back spider, wanderer 

butterfly, housefly, stick insect, slug 

and water holding frog. 

Our submission of answers placed 

us 24th in the top 100 schools to 

send in answers. Well done 

everyone. Thanks to Mrs Shanahan 

for helping students keep up with all 

the clues, and eliminating some of 

the party invitees.  

 

Active After School Sport 

 Please note that there will be NO 

Active After School Sport next 

Monday 1st November. Students 

should be picked up from school at 

the normal time (3 o’clock) on this 

day.  

 

 

Important Dates 

Please remember to return the 

permission notes for the  

• T Ball day, Mudgee on Friday 

5th November 

• Quality Sports Day, Friday 

12th November 

 

Visual Arts Camp will be held in 

Hill End on Monday and Tuesday 

8th and 9th of November. 

Information and note regarding this 

will be coming home soon. 

 

P&C meeting  -  very important. All 

welcome. Please come along. 

Thursday 11th November at 2 

o’clock. 
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Brief Stories and Parent Tips from the DET 

Whooping cough alert 

NSW Health is warning parents to be on alert for whooping cough following an in-

crease in the number of school-aged children diagnosed with the disease over the last 

few weeks. 

For more information see: 

https://www.det.nsw.edu.au/about-us/news-at-det/news/whooping-cough-alert   

 


